
Your identity matters
It is important to us that everyone feels safe  
and welcome here. 

We ask everyone who uses our services about  
their gender identity, sexual orientation and 
intersex status.   

You don’t have to tell us if you are LGBTIQA+,  
but you can. 

Asking about your gender identity and sexual  
orientation helps us to provide support that is  
especially tailored for you. 

If you’d like to talk more about this,  
you can contact:




